
Town of Lovell 
Selectman’s meeting minutes, August 3, 2010 
 Attendance- Stephen Goldsmith, Bob Drew, and Turf Ramsden, also present was Scott 
Gardiner 
 
 
1. We accepted last weeks minutes Turf made the motion Bob seconded it, all voted in 
favor. Item # 3 needed to be changed, we to will. 
 
2. There will be no drug or alcohol testing this month. 
 
3. Tennis Courts of New Hampshire will start next Tuesday instead of Monday. 
                                                                                                                            
4. We will discuss with Buzz Pratt the Eastman Hill Project. 
 
5. We will start working on some dump figures for Stow and Chatham. 
 
6. The Lovell Volunteer Fire Department will be burning the old Town garage for 
training. We will get an opinion on the ‘Hold Harmless’ agreement they would like us to 
sign. Steve will send this to Stuart Goodwin. 
 
7. Adjourned at 9:05 P.M. 
 
 
 
 


